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NON-UNIFORM DAY DRESS CODE GUIDELINES  
  
Throughout the year, CCS students celebrate with special theme days, including, 
but not limited to All-School Spirit Days, Senior Theme Days, and Knightsfest. 
 
As in everything we do, we strive to be a respectful, responsible, and thoughtful 
community. We have this same expectation on our non-uniform days, and 
therefore, students should refrain from clothing/costumes with politically or 
culturally divisive symbols or messaging. Remember our Keys to Success which 
remind us to be aware of how our behavior affects our community. 
 
 

The non-uniform day clothing guidelines are as follows for male and female students.  
  

▪ Hats    
 All School Spirit Days: No hats.   
 Senior Theme Days/Knightsfest: If a hat is part of a costume, then students may wear their 

hat in the building.   
 

▪ Pants/Shorts   
 Pants/shorts should be modest. 
 If shorts, only Athletic/PE shorts purchased at Flynn O’Hara are permissible. 
 Jeans, joggers, and sweatpants may be worn. 
 Jeggings, leggings, and tights may not be worn. 
 If pants have holes, the holes may not be in places where the school uniform skirt or shorts 

would cover. 
 

▪ Tops   
 All School Spirit Days: Only CCS approved Spirit Wear   
 Senior Theme Days/Knightsfest: No spaghetti straps, tank tops, or halter tops. 
 Hoodies are allowed if a part of the costume, however hoods must be removed or down in the 

buildings.  
 

▪ Shoes   
 All School Spirit Days: Socks with close-toed shoes 
 Senior Theme Days/Knightsfest: If shoes other than uniform shoes are part of a costume, 

then they are approved for the day. 
 Senior Theme Days: Hoodies are allowed if a part of the costume, however hoods must be 

removed or down in the buildings.  
 

▪ Props 
 All School Spirit Days: No Props 
 Senior Theme Days/Knightsfest: No weapons or oversized props 

 
NOTES 

▪ Students may always choose to wear their school uniforms. 
▪ Weekly House Days are not non-uniform days. House shirts may be worn with uniform 

bottoms. 
▪ Students who are not following these guidelines will be asked to change into their daily 

uniform.  Please have an extra uniform at school in case this situation occurs. 


